
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
October 15, 2013

5:30 PM
________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 6:25 pm.

In attendance were: Scotty Schulhofer, Sarah Massie, Lee Starnes, Kenny Mull, Linda O’Neil, Don Frady and Rhett Langston.
Ginny Boyer, Michelle Claytor and Wallace Messer were unable to attend.

Old Business:
 None
New Business:
 The monthly report from September was reviewed.

 Base Camp Waynesville will be a new program that teaches people of all ages about hiking, fishing, kayaking, rafting and other
outdoor adventures. This will be open to all ages. We will use the game room as the base location to have introductory classes
and to teach beginning tactics to each individual program.

 It was agreed to start having our advisory meetings on the third Tuesday of the month. We will start in November.
 There are a lot of requests from skaters to have lights at the skate park so skaters can use it until 10 pm. At this point in time

there are a lot of other needs that will need to be addressed. This may be something that can be incorporated into the master plan
process. In the mean time the town would purchase new lights if the skating community would like to raise the money for it.

 The advisory commission all agreed that it was a good idea to post the “no concealed weapons” at the Waynesville Recreation
Center and Old Armory and not to have it mentioned on the rules signs in the parks.

 We will soon issue the RFP for the master plan to interested companies.
 The old restrooms have been removed and new mobile restrooms should arrive around October 21 or 22.
 Rhett will mail the Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department Risk Management Plan to all members of the advisory

commission for review and to approve at the November meeting.
 It was agreed that more research should go into renting out the skate park until decisions are made as to the cost and liability.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


